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From: Carl Schwendinger-Schreck
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 1:46:32 PM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. We live in the Hyde Park neighborhood and
rely heavily on our bikes to get around as our family only has one car - to work, to our kids'
schools, to get groceries, etc. Most of the trips we take by bike are either to the north or to the
south, because east-west biking routes tend to be dangerous, confusing, or very indirect. The
bicycle lane on Truman would be very helpful for providing this missing connectivity, and
once completed we would look forward to using it. Therefore, I believe that the Truman Road
protected bike lanes deserve to be preserved and completed.


Regards, 
Carl Schwendinger-Schreck 
903 E 42nd St
Kansas City, MO 64110
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